Dullea, Charles

From:

Sent: 09 February 2017 22:24
To: aquaculturereview
Subject: Aquaculture Consultation
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam

In relation to oyster farm at Linsfort there was no consultation with locals and the beach which is widely
used for walking and swimming is littered with oyster bags which are unsightly and dangerous.

Regards ,

Bernadette.



